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Johannesburg / 1 April 2016
 
Ten years ago, to the day, the Independent Regulatory Board for Auditors (IRBA) came into existence. As an organization, we have developed and grown into an entity we are proud of, and continue to earn the respect of our global counterparts and local stakeholders.

We wish to thank you, as a valuable stakeholder, for your support over the past ten years, which has contributed to South Africa′s number one ranking for its auditing and reporting standards in the Global Competitiveness Survey for six out of the ten years.

We look forward to our continued collaboration as we continue to maintain our standards, serve investors and the community, and protect the public.
Bernard Peter Agulhas
Chief Executive Officer


	About the IRBA
The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with internationally recognised standards and processes. 


